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Mr. Rich Jackson
U. S. Army Engineer District, Alaska
CEPOA-PM-P
P.O. Box 898
Anchorage, AK 99506-0898

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Enclosed please find a copy of the health consultation for N. E. Cape White Alice Site, St. Lawrence
Island, Alaska, dated November 16, 2000. This health consultation addresses whether fish from the
Suqitughneq River, St. Lawrence Island, Alaska, are safe to eat.

Please address correspondence to the Chief, Program Evaluation, Records, and Information Services
Branch, Division of Health Assessment and Consultation, Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease
Registry, ATTN: N. E. Cape White Alice Site, 1600 Clifton Road, NE (E56), Atlanta, Georgia 30333.

If there are any questions, please direct them to Susan Moore, the health assessor, at (404) 639-0601.

Sincerely yours,
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Max M. Howie, Jr.
Chief, Program Evaluation, Records,

and Information Services Branch
Division of Health Assessment

and Consultation
Enclosure

You May Contact ATSDR TOLL FREE at
1-888-42 ATSDR

or
Visit our Home Page at: http://atsdrl.atsdr.cdc.gov:8080/
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